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5th November 2020
Dear Parent / Carer
Re: Seeds4Success activity during Lockdown 2 (5th November – 2nd December 2020)
As you will be aware we are just beginning the second national lockdown as a result of the Coronavirus pandemic, so I wanted to write to update you on what this means for youth work delivery by Seeds4Success during this period. The National Youth Agency (NYA) has been liaising with the government on behalf of all providers of youth work and we are following their guidance regarding what youth work activity is permitted during this time. Their latest guidance can be found on www.nya.org.uk 
This guidance means that Seeds4Success can continue to deliver our ‘Bridging Project’ and ‘Thursday Project Night’ sessions as these are small, closed groups providing additional support to invited individuals. We are also able to continue to provide one-to-one support to young people who need it, therefore if you do want to meet with a youth worker during this time please do get in touch.  Our work with young people who are Not in Education Employment and Training (NEET) will continue through the Building Bridges Programme. 
We will also be inviting young people to a health and wellbeing support group session at Mere Youth Centre on Monday evenings during the next month as we know that some young people will be negatively impacted by a second lockdown and they need an outlet to speak to peers and youth workers. These sessions will include some healthy cooking and ‘walk and talk’ opportunities. Our group size is limited to 15 including staff and volunteers and we are still able to provide limited seats on the minibus. We are also considering a homework support group on a Friday evening for those who need it so if you feel this would be of benefit to your son/daughter/ward, please do get in touch.
All our other projects will have remote sessions in place of face-to-face for the month, except our monthly peer led junior session in Mere which will be cancelled for the month of November. We also do not have enough time to create an appropriate remote session for Leisure Credits on Saturday 7th November however there will be something in place for Saturday 21st. 
Our revised action plan and risk assessment will be published on the charity’s website www.seeds4sccess.org.uk and if you have any questions or feel that your son/daughter/ward should be able to access one of our support groups, please do get in touch.

Kind Regards
Jaki Farrell
Jaki Farrell
Charity Director
Tel: 07585723824
Email: jaki@seeds4success.org.uk
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